
 

  

7502 2nd Street 

Burnaby, BC, V3N 3R5 

Phone:  604-296-9029 
http://secondstreet.burnabyschools.ca 

June 3, 2019 

 

Principal:  Mr. Jeff Hutton 

Head Teacher:  Ms. Lindsay Holliday 

Coordinator:  Ms. Gayle Beavil 

 At Second Street Community School, we are committed to be a respectful, 

joyful, and safe learning environment where we all strive to be our best. 

  
 

Dear families, 

 

Welcome to the last month of another school year. June is here and we are continuing the non-stop pace 

that was May. 
 

Last month saw the school participate in our annual sports day event where the students were challenged 

to put all of their skills to the test and they all passed with flying colours. Thanks to all of our grade seven 

students who set up and ran all of the stations under the guidance of Mr. Bell and Ms. Holliday. A big thank 

you also goes to Mr. Lim for all of his leadership and the all the parents who came out and supported the 

day. 
 

We have had numerous classes on field trips to places such as BC Mining Museum, the Vancouver 

Aquarium, and a variety of beaches amongst others. It is always great to see our kids get outside and 

these are all amazing opportunities for our children. 
 

One of the most important things to take place was our Welcome to Kindergarten event where next year’s 

kindergarten students got to come to the school to meet the teachers and take part in some fun activities. 

We look forward to welcoming them to Second Street in the fall where they will get to see how the plants 

they planted at the end of the day have grown. 
 

June has started and it looks to be even busier than May. All of our classes are going to Robert Burnaby 

Pool for swimming lessons, our grade seven students are going to Camp Elphinstone. There are “Loonie 

Swims” where students can put their new skills to practice and so many other things happening. A highlight 

will be the Bike Fair on June 14th. The month will end with the grade seven leaving ceremony on June 21 

and the Awards assembly on June 26. Report cards will go home also on June 26 and the last day of 

school for the students will be Thursday, June 28. They will be dismissed at 10:30 AM. 
 

While many of us are getting ready for a restful summer, many more are eager to come back in July for 

Burnaby’s Summer Session. There are a few spots still available if your child would like to join us. Please go to 

the SD41 website to enroll. 
 

I wish each of you a happy and busy summer. We will see you in September. 

 

Jeff Hutton 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the 2nd Street Families and friends of families that came 

out to support our Shred Event and BBQ at Choices Market on May 11th.  

Our fundraising day was very successful and will help reduce costs for 

school technology and our grade 7s going to camp next year! 

 

 
 

COUNCIL MEETING – YEAR END SOCIAL 

Our last council meeting for this school year will be our Year End Social on Monday, June 10th at 9:15am in 

the Community Room.  Please join us for a potluck breakfast and celebrate a successful school year.  

Everyone is welcome.  Daycare will be provided upon request, please inform the Community Office by 

Thursday, June 6th. 

 



 

 

LOST & FOUND 

Please take a moment at some time over the month of June to look through the Lost 

and Found located on the 2nd floor outside of the main school office for any clothing 

items that might belong to your child.  At the end of the school year all the unclaimed 

items in the box will be donated to charity.  Also at the office there are smaller 

miscellaneous items such as keys, eye glasses and jewelry.  

 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURES THIS MONTH 

Friday, June 7th is our last school Professional Development Day, there is no school on that 

day. Thursday, June 27th is the last day of school…school is dismissed at 10:30 am!  

 

 

**IMPORTANT** PLANS FOR 2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR 

As we prepare for next year’s school year we need to know if any of these situations apply to you.  Please 

contact the office as soon as possible: 

 If you are not returning to Second Street in September 2019.  If you are leaving our school please notify 

the office providing the student’s name and the name of the school he/she will be attending in 

September 2019. 

 If you are planning an extended vacation and are leaving before school ends in June, or will be back at 

school AFTER Tuesday, September 3rd.  Report Cards will be held at the school office for those students not 

in attendance when they are handed out on the last day of school and distributed to them in September 

when they return. 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION FOR SEPTEMBER 2019 

Do you have a child born in 2014 who is ready to start Kindergarten in 

September?  Do you live in the Second Street Community School 

attendance area? 
 

Please check our website 

https://secondstreet.burnabyschools.ca/registration/ for important information regarding the required 

documents.  Contact the office if you have any questions at 604-296-9029 ext 3. 

 

SPORTS DAY 

Sports Day is always an eagerly anticipated event each year!  Congratulations to all of the 

students who worked hard and showed school spirit to earn points for their teams.  Special 

thanks to all of the parents who helped with the Concession and throughout the day, and to 

the staff for overseeing the coordination of the event.  Special thanks to Mr. Lim, and the 

grade 7 students who came up with such creative and fun activities!   

 

 

2019/20 CALENDAR INFORMATION 

Tuesday, September 3, 2019  First Day of School (9:00-10:00 am ONLY) 

Monday, September 23, 2019  PRO-D Day 

Monday, October 14, 2019  Thanksgiving Day 

Friday, October 25, 2019  PRO-D Day 

Monday, November 11, 2019  Remembrance Day  

Friday, November 22, 2019  PRO-D Day 

Dec. 23, 2019 – Jan. 3, 2020  Winter Break 

Monday, January, 6, 2020  School re-opens 

Monday, February 17, 2020  Family Day 

Friday, February 28, 2020  PRO-D Day 

March 16 – 27, 2020   Spring Break 

Friday, April 10, 2020   Good Friday 

Monday, April 13, 2020  Easter Monday 

Monday, April 27, 2020  PRO-D Day 

Monday, May 18, 2020  Victoria Day 

Monday, June 8, 2020   PRO-D Day 

Thursday, June 25, 2020  Last day of School (9:00-10:30 am ONLY) 

 

https://secondstreet.burnabyschools.ca/registration/


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

 

 

      Community Office 
 

Gayle Beavil 

Community School Coordinator 
 

In the office on: 

Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday–PM, Thursday, Friday-PM 
 

Angela Yee 

Office Assistant 
 

In the office from: 

Monday – Thursday 

9:00am – 2:00pm 

9:00-1:00pm 

 

 

BBQ Save the Dates for July and August 

throughout Burnaby 

Mark your calendars, because we are getting ready for the 

Summer BBQs and the Annual Street Party! 

 July 10th, 5 PM to 7:30 PM - Gilpin Elementary School 

 July 17th, 5 PM to 7:30 PM - Stride Avenue Community 

School 

 July 24th, 5 PM to 7:30 PM - Maywood Community School 

 August 7th, 3 PM to 7 PM - BNH Street Party at South House 

 

Burnaby Community 
Safety Plan 

Your Voice. Your Safety. Building Burnaby’s Community Safety Plan. We’re 
developing the city’s first-ever Community Safety Plan. We want to hear your 
concerns and your ideas for making Burnaby an even safer city than it is today. 
There's two ways to participate! 

1.      Take the Survey!  

2.      Attend a Community 
Safety Public Open House: (there's 4 dates to choose from): Saturday, June 
8, 10am-1pm at 
Cameron Recreation Complex / Thursday, June 13, 10am-1pm at Bonsor 
Recreation Complex / Saturday, June 22, 3-6pm at Eileen Dailly Leisure Pool 
& Fitness Centre / Wednesday, June 26, 4:30-7:30pm at Edmonds 
Community Centre  

 

National Indigenous 
Peoples Day 

 
All June Long! 

Celebrate National Indigenous Peoples Day in Burnaby all month long! Click 
here for a full listing of events. Highlighted: Party in Civic Square! June 
21st 12noon – 2pm. Listen to storytelling, watch a carving demonstration, 
followed by a live local hip hop performance! Free and all are welcome. 

 

 

To all our 2nd Street families who are celebrating Eid 
 

https://www.burnaby.ca/City-Services/Policies--Projects---Initiatives/Your-Voice/Building-Burnaby-s-Community-Safety-Plan.html
https://burnaby.simplesurvey.com/f/l/community-safety-plan
http://www.burnaby.ca/Assets/Burnaby+Interagency/Indigenous+Day+2019.pdf
http://www.burnaby.ca/Assets/Burnaby+Interagency/Indigenous+Day+2019.pdf


 

 

 
  

EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

  

Second Street Community School 

Parent and Neighbour (Community Council) Meeting 

  

These are monthly talk times for all parents and neighbours of Second 

Street Community School. 

  

DATE: Monday, June 10, 2019 
TIME:   9:15 - 10:30 

                                          PLACE: 2nd St. Community Room 

  

RESEARCH SHOWS children’s success in school INCREASES when 

parents are involved and interested! 

  
Join us at this special meeting for a 

Potluck and Social 

To celebrate our year together. All 2nd Street parents and neighbours are invited to 

this meeting. 
 

At these meetings: 

 Hear updates from our Principal, Mr. Hutton and Community School Coordinator, Mrs. Beavil 

  
 Join other parents and make connections. This makes the neighbourhood stronger! 

   

         Ask questions about school and learning 

  

         Help make decisions about what happens at the school 
  

         Learn about community activities and resources for you and your family 

  
Childminding is available, please email or text Gayle if you need childcare: gayle.beavil@burnabyschools.ca or 604 836 3290. 

  
Note: these monthly meetings will alternate evening meeting times (Mondays, 6:30 – 8:00 pm) and day meeting times 
(Mondays, 9:00 – 10:30 am), in the hopes to accommodate all schedules and allow for all parents and community members a 
chance to attend. 

 

mailto:gayle.beavil@burnabyschools.ca


 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


